Church Staff

Interim Pastor- Jerry P. Wilkes
Chairman/Diaconate —-Karen Allen
Director of Music — Rodney McLean
Organist — Roy Hicks

Pianist — Tracey Shoaf

Assistant Pianist-Jan Shepherd
Secretary — Barbara Bostian

Youth Leader- Nolan Shoaf
www.churchlandbaptistchurch.org
Telephone 336/752-2741

CALENDAR OF EVENTS
Sunday, April 11

9:30 a.m. Choir Practice
10:00 a.m. Sunday School
11:00 a.m. Morning Worship
6:00 p.m. Deacons meet
6:00 p.m. Youth meet

Tuesday, April 13

7:00 p.m. BYW meeting in the fellowship hall

Wednesday, April 14

6:30 p.m. Prayer and Scripture

Saturday, April 17
5:00 p.m. Kids Club meet
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April 11,2021
Organ Prelude
Ringing in the Hour

Call to Worship No. 214
“Sing Hallelujah to the Lord”

Congregational Scripture
Responsive Reading No. 711
“Testimony”

Invocation/Greetings/Opportunities

Hymn No. 213
“We Will Glorify”

Children’s Time

(All Children wishing to go to Children’s Church may exit at this time)

Chancel Choir Anthem
“Then Sings My Soul”

Message: Rev. Jerry Wilkes
“Before We Leave Easter”

Invitational Hymn No.146
“O How He Loves You and Me”

Prayer
Postlude

In Lieu of flowers today a monetary gift has been
given to the Glory of God — in memory of Mr. &
Mrs. W E Wilson — by the Family

Next Sunday in lieu of flowers a monetary gift will
be given — in memory of Bubba Beck & Carolyn
Brock — by Nelson & Barbara Bostian "

Visitors, you are welcome at this Worship Service.
Your presence is a blessing, and we hope you will
be blessed as we worship together. We ask you to
complete a Visitors Card from the pew rack and
place it in the offering plate or give it to the Pastor.
You are invited to worship with us as we gather on
Sundays and Wednesdays



Family & Friends

*If you have concerns that you wish to have listed,
please contact the church office, the pastor, or one of
our deacons. Concerns will be listed for two weeks
unless additional time is requested

The Stiffels — David medicine for heart condition,
Jackie — back problems

Tonie Lamb - sister of Kay Beck — health issues
Kay Beck’s friend — health issues

Deacon of the Week: Harold Burns, 336-787-4943, if
you have needs, please call Harold

Nursery Workers
April 11 Blanca Wood, Kathryn Harris
April 18 Jessica West, Angie West

Office Secretaries
April 11 Jean Shaver, Karen Allen
April 18 Jean Shaver, Amy Freeman

Counting Committee
April 11 Amy Freeman, Sharon Hartley
April 18 Pam Phipps, Luke Shepherd

CBC Opportunities/ Announcements

THE DEACONS AND THE PASTOR
RECOMMEND:
e Worshipers wear face coverings: masks are
provided in the foyer
e Social distancing for seating
e Tithes/Offerings will be received in the foyer
upon entering/departing.
e It is the church’s desire that all worshipers feel
safe and be safe in all the services and
activities.

We received a total of $884.00 for our Annie
Armstrong Easter Offering. Thank you for helping to
surpass our goal of $500.00

Applications for the J. O. Walton Scholarship are
now available for high school seniors or students
currently attending college. Applications are
available at West Davidson High School or in the
church office. If you have any questions, please see
Alan Lomax, April Boris or Lisa Ridenhour.
Applications are due by 4/15/21

Children’s Fundraiser: The children of the church
are raffling off two baskets (one for kids and one for
adults) next Sunday, April 18", after the worship
service. Tickets are $2 each or three for $5.



Please see one of the kids in the church or one of the
children’s council members (April Boris, Blanca
Wood, Lisa Olp, Michelle Harris or Stacey Rogers)
to purchase tickets. Thank you to Ms. Mabel for the
beautiful blanket for the basket! Also, thank you to
Ann Burns and Lisa Ridenhour for putting the
baskets together.

Update on Walker Fritts — Walker is doing really
well. This week is tests, etc. preparing for surgery
next week, April 15. Hopefully only 3-4 days in the
hospital — but he always surprises us with that! The
plan is to reverse his ostomy, remove casts, and fit
him with a brace for hip and legs. We are expecting
that his bathroom functions can become normal (lots
of prayers there), although some therapy will
probably be involved at first. We are also expecting
him to have a higher level of mobility. At least out
of the wheelchair most of the time. We continue to
be grateful for the love, prayers, and especially
the physical labor and costs of the ramp. Without
the ramp he would not have been able to return
home.

Love to all,

Judy Wood

CHURCHLAND BAPTIST CHURCH ONGOING
COMMUNITY MINISTRIES

West Davidson Food Pantry and Clothes Closet
Food, monetary gifts are always needed and
appreciated. Plus in May and November the church
provides volunteers to work the Pantry and Clothes
Closet.

PRAYER CONCERNS
CURRENTLY ACTIVE IN THE MILITARY
SERVICE
MAJ GEN Tony Bauernfeind
MSG Andrew Barbee
CAPT Nathaniel Lee Crouch
E-3 Jakob (Clay) Bowen

Nursing Home/ Shut-ins/Long Term Concerns

*Lula Grubb *Sue Williams

* Kaye Mischler *Kathy Davis

*Dot Walser *Karen Williams

Jeff Patterson Walker Fritts

Susie Bascomb Our Church

Our Nation Hunter Chamberlain



April 4, 2021
BUILDING FUND

IN HONOR OF:

Loretta Parks Hanes

Holden and Stokes Greene —
Birthdays

IN MEMORY OF:

Gertrude Lomax (My Mother)

BY
Benny & Barbara Shoaf

James & Dianne Greene
BY
Ricky Lomax



CHURCHLAND BAPTIST CHURCH
WEEKLY FINANCIAL REPORT

BUDGET Needed Weekly $3839.48
DATE OFFERING

4/4/2021 $  5534.00
4/11/2021

4/18/2021

4/25/2021

TOTAL $  5,534.00

OTHER OFFERINGS
4/4/2021 S 2,142.00 *
4/11/2021
4/18/2021
4/25/2021

BUILDING FUND Needed Weekly $500.00

DATE OFFERING
4/4/2021 $ 555.00

4/11/2021

4/18/2021

4/25/2021

TOTAL $ 555.00

*JO Walton Reimbursement $1000.00; Kid's Club $30.00
Youth - Breakfast $458.00; Annie Armstrong $420.00
Local Missions $234.00



